
Character Council 
 

Our students in grades three through five have an opportunity to serve as 
school leaders and participate as a Character Council Rep. The reps work 
closely with a Character Education Leadership Team member before 
school and have the opportunity to hold a variety of school leadership roles. 
Student voice is important to us at Ross and we empower our youngsters 
to demonstrate responsibility and compassion through leadership. 
 

 
 
 


